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For Parents (Pre-Nursery to Viii)
20 April’2022

Dear Parent,
Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)

The new session has just commenced and hope that your ward has shared some
candid moments that he / she has enjoyed in School.

My heartfelt gratitude to all the parents for being active members of The
Millennium family.

The School Management seeks your support and partnership for some
operational challenges in the wake of pandemic, due to which the school
remained closed for the past 2 years.

The school has still put in great efforts to provide hassle free transport to the
students. New Fleet of GPS enabled low rise buses will be functional from the
month of July, after the summer- break. These new buses will be designed as
per the necessary standards.

Inconvenience caused is regretted. Thank you for all the support and
understanding.

Warm regards

Madhu Tandon

Director Academics
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